Shimao China Holdings Limited

APPRECIATION

On behalf of the Board, I would like to extend our heartfelt appreciation to the management and staff
for their dedicated efforts, devoted service and loyalty. Additionally, I would also like to express our

gratitude to our shareholders for their continuing support.

By Order of the Board
Hui Wing Mau

Chairman

Hong Kong, 19 September 2002
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